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Flathead National Forest Offices Move 
 
 
 
The Supervisors’ Office and the Tally Lake Ranger District Office of the Flathead 
National Forest are co-locating to a new Kalispell office as of  Monday, December 17.  
The offices will be located at 650 Wolfpack Way, south of the new Glacier High School 
in North Kalispell.  The phone number to reach both offices will be 758-5204.    
 
 
The move will take place Wednesday, December 12 through Friday, December 14.  The 
current offices will remain open for Christmas Tree permit, map and firewood permit 
sales during this time.  These permits and maps are also available from other Flathead 
National Forest offices or several vendors in the area.  Vendors include: 
 
 Snappy’s Sport Senter, Kalispell, 
 Kelly Rae’s Conoco, Kalispell, 
 Mike’s Conoco, Whitefish, and 
 Brigg Mercantile, Olney.   
 
 
Telephone service to both offices will be temporarily unavailable during the move, 
December 12-14.  For contact with the offices during this time, please contact the Tally 
Lake District Office at 261-9470 and the Supervisor’s Office at 471-6892.   
 
The Flathead National Forest will host an open house at the new office at a later date.   
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